
 
 

Press Release 6/18/2024 

Universal Service Fund Projects 2024 

St. George’s, Grenada, June 18, 2024 - The National Telecommunications Regulatory 

Commission (NTRC) would like to inform the public that the following projects were selected to 

receive funding under the Universal Service Fund for the 2023/2024 funding cycle.   

1. ICTs at New Life Organization   

• Location: Mt. St. Ervans and Palmiste   

• Description: ICT equipment and wireless internet access to computer  

      labs  

  

2. Smart Classrooms (Pilot)  

• Location: Selected Secondary and primary schools in Grenada  

• Description: Installation of ICT, AR and VR equipment and software  

      to augment teaching and learning in schools    

 

Please note further that the following project is currently under review: 

  

1. Wireless Internet Access at Public Locations   

• Location: Playing fields, Concord Waterfall, broadband connectivity  

      to Mountain Road - Concord   

• Description: installation of wireless internet and infrastructure in 

      public locations  

The NTRC would like to take the opportunity to extend thanks and appreciation to the applicants 

who submitted proposals to be considered for funding.  The selection process was highly 

competitive, with numerous applications demonstrating strong potential to enhance service 

delivery and impact.  While many proposals showcased commendable qualities and innovative 

approaches, only the top three were selected to secure funding this cycle.   

The NTRC would work with applicants in the upcoming weeks to refine and develop the projects 

in detail to ensure comprehensive projects that align with the current and future needs of the 

targeted groups.  Projects selected to receive funding under the USF will be tendered to eligible 

bidders in accordance with the Universal Service Fund Regulations.  The successful bidder will 

then be awarded a Contract to execute the project. 

 



 
 

 

For more information on the Universal Service Fund, please contact Mrs. Christa Burke-Medford, 

Universal Service Fund Administrator, at telephone number 435-6872 or email your inquiry to 

usfgrenada@ntrc.gd.   

 

Contact:   

 

Mr. Timothy Scott 

Coordinator, National Telecommunications Regulatory Commission – 435-6872 

 

Mrs. Christa Burke-Medford 

Universal Service Fund Administrator, National Telecommunications Regulatory Commission – 

435-6872 
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